



Congratulations to Angelika & Andrea Narcisso who won
the Christian Service Award.  They were recognized by

Archbishop Gomez this week.  We're proud of you ladies!
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Child/Teen Safety

As we enter April, Child Abuse
Prevention Month, we encourage you

to  have a conversation with your
child/teen about staying safe on social

media and in-person.  This is an
opportunity to tie in the conversation
on the dangers of vaping. Thank you

for your partnership.   

Christian Service Awards
We encourage you to lead by example
and attend Easter Services with your
family this year.   If you do not have a
home church/parish - all our welcome
to attend the Masses at St. Genevieve



Sunday, April 9

5:30 AM - Early Service
6: 30 AM
8:30 AM

10:30 AM
2:00 PM - Spanish

3:30 PM
5:00 PM - Youth Mass




Easter Services 

Congratulations to Melanie Simidyan- grade 6 - for
winning the NATIONAL award for "Keep Christ in

Christmas" Poster Contest through the Knights of
Columbus.



Mon. April 3                              ES: Third Trimester, Progress Report #1

Holy Thursday:                        Early Dismissal for both ES & HS  
                                                      Elementary Daycare Ends @ 5pm

Good Friday:                            Attend Services on your own/No School 

Easter Break is the week of April 10 - April 14.  Enjoy some time with your family.

April 17                                      All students return to school 

Mama Mia Musical: Come support our students
Thursday April 20, Friday, April 21, Sat. April 22 & Sunday, April 23 for a 2pm show
All shows will be in McDill Hall.

AP Exams 
Are quickly approaching....students who pass these exams will have the unique
opportunity to gain college credit during high school.

May 19                                 Last Day of School for Seniors 

May 25                                 Last Day for Grade 8 Students 

June 7                                  Last Day of School for Elementary 

June 8                                  Last Day of School for High School (Gr. 9-11)

We're just two months away from summer.  Let's finish the year strong.
Information regarding the 2023-2024 school year coming soon.

Mark Your Calendar
Spring Dates


